
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, December 22, 2022 8:52 AM 
'kidder3429@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/22/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 12246-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181; Help us manage unaffordable power bills 

Good morning, Jerry Kidder. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

-----Original Message-----
From: kidder3429@everyactioncustom.com <kidder3429@everyactioncustom.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 5:19 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Help us manage unaffordable power bills 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 

Using energy smarter is the quickest, cleanest, and cheapest way for a utility to meet energy demand while also helping 
Floridians cut energy waste and save money on power bills. It's a win-win solution. 

As you update your efficiency goal-setting rule, please do so with an eye to making Florida a leader in capturing energy 
savings for families and businesses. Let's modernize our practices to put efficiency to work for all in unlocking savings for 
Florida's families, businesses, and the state. 

cc: Governor Desantis 

Sincerely, 
Jerry Kidder 
Gainesville, FL 32605 
kidder3429@gmail.com 
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